
Each year, students from all grade levels within Atlanta Public Schools (APS) are invited to display

their artistic talents in the Superintendent's Winter Card Contest. The animated video features the

winning entries from elementary, middle, and high school students for the 2024-2025 school year.

This final winter video is distributed throughout the district during the holiday season and shared

across social media, newsletters (both internal and external), and the district website. This uplifting

video celebrates the creativity and talents of APS students across the district!  Social stats  1,658

views   YouTube APS Channel  670 views on Facebook 93 Likes on IG


